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Items for the next full news-sheet need to be passed to the church office                           
by 6 p.m. on  Wednesday 20th February 

In SKCC we believe that to be baptised in water is 
the most normal thing to do once a person has 
reached a personal decision to commit themselves to 
the Christian faith. We know Jesus and His early  
disciples were  baptised and the practice has carried 
on through the generations since.  
 

“Repent and be baptised, every one of you, in the name of Jesus Christ for the          
forgiveness of your sins. And you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit.” Acts 2 v 38 

 

The next SKCC Baptism will take place as part of our Sunday morning meeting on 
24th March. If you would like to be baptised, please speak to one of the leadership 
team, a youth leader or your connect group leader.  

 17th February 2019 

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments are served after the meeting. Do join us. 

This morning Phil Haines will be continuing the series                                                   
‘A journey into the writings of Luke’.  We have now got to chapter 13. 

  

Youth in school years 7 – 13 meet in the community hall this    

morning from 10.30 a.m. 



  

  

We are now partnering with The Red Box Project; a    
charity whose aim is that no girl misses school because of 
not having sanitary wear when she has her period.                    
A collection box is in the entrance hall for donations of  
sanitary products and/or underwear to be distributed to 
local schools. Please help by putting a contribution into the 
box. 
 

For more information have a look at their website www.redboxproject.org or 
chat to Hannah Haines.  Thank you.  

All are welcome to an evening of worship, testimony and prayer.                    
Come and be encouraged by all that God is doing through CTF. Let’s stand 
together in worship and prayer for its work and the member churches.  

Open Evening - Wednesday 27th February 

7.30 p.m. at St Andrew’s Methodist Church  

Darren and Mel Buck have now moved to a new home 
in Liverpool. They would like to say a big thank you 
to all who have prayed, given cards, good wishes and 
gifts. A gift and flowers has been sent on behalf of 
our church family.   
Please contact the church office if you would like 
Darren and Mel’s new address. 

If you would like to be 
in a connect group, 

please see Phil Haines 
or contact the church 

office.  

This week please pray for: 

All our SKCC community projects - adults, youth and children                          
The trustees & leadership team                                                                                             
Lisa Jones (Scripture Union)                                                                              
On-going practical work at The Cornerstone Centre.                                               
Those we know who are struggling with poor health and for those who have lost 
loved ones over the last month or so.                                                                   
The Baptismal Service on 24th March and for anyone considering being baptised. 

Overseas work/workers:  

Burkina Faso: The school and those currently visiting                                                            
Mozambique:  Heather Pritchard & the boys at Kedesh Santuario.                                 
Romania: Irene Mahoney & Aurora Christian Association (ACA)                                        
Rwanda : Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor, Azizi Life & Toddlecare... 
  (Chris and Trudy are now into their final week )                                                 
Amor Europe: John Fudge and team.   

Remember also the Gurung family (Nepal) and the Munday family, (Central Asia ). 
and Abigail Barnes (South Korea). Abi’s parents, Graham and Liz, were part of 
SKCC before moving to Haywards Heath some years back and a number of us 
remember Abi as a little girl. Abi, who now works with YWAM (Youth With A 
Mission), visited SKCC last Sunday. On 28th February she will be travelling to 
South Korea to serve with YWAM. She would really value our prayers as she 
adjusts to a new culture and language and as she seeks to show God’s Father 
heart to the South Koreans. 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this morning’s host or 
one of the leadership team.  

Opportunities for corporate prayer this week - All welcome 

Today:    9.45 a.m.   The crèche room  

Monday:  1.45 p.m.    65 St Leonard’s Road, Hythe 

Tuesday:  9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

Thursday: 7.00 a.m.   49 Orchard Valley, Hythe 

Thursday:  8.00 p.m.   10 Edinburgh Place, 2-4 Earls Avenue, Folkestone   

Don’t forget to check the notice boards in the  Community Hall for news letters  


